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REVISED NOTICE TO THE PROFESSION: CENTRAL SOUTH REGION 

 

From:  Harrison S. Arrell 

Regional Senior Justice – Superior Court of Justice 

Central South Region 

 

Date:  April 30, 2020  

 

Since my Notice to Profession dated April 28, 2020, new information has come to 

the attention of the Court that the safety of participants during in-person court 

hearings as of June 1, 2020 remains a significant issue. 

 

As such there will be no in person matters heard in May or June 2020 in Central 

South, including non-jury trials. 

 

I will advise, once further safety information is available, as to whether this 

prohibition of in-person hearings will be lifted by July 6, 2020. As such the Court 

will not be able to offer any non-jury trial sittings during the summer. 

 

The Court is working to increase virtual hearings in the meantime, however, the 

delivery of technology remains an issue.  

 

The other matters listed in my Notice of April 28, 2020, and in prior notices, will 

be still be available. 

 
 

 
Harrison S. Arrell 

Regional Senior Justice – Superior Court of Justice 

Central South Region 

 


